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1 Question to the Cabinet Member for Culture and Leisure : 2019/24 - The Reopening of 
Splash Park - Tredegar Park 

Councillor J. Watkins asked:

To the relevant Cabinet Member in whose portfolio this sits.

In the interests of openness and transparency could the Cabinet Member please state 
unequivocally what is the intention of the Authority with regard to the reopening of this 
facility?

What work has been conducted so far and is the money available to ensure its delivery still 
available?

What is the sum of the 106 monies available to deliver the project and given there was 
agreement for the project to go ahead why is there this delay, procrastination, and general 
obfuscation?

Councillor Harvey responded:

As I announced last week, the project chosen for Tredegar Park section 106 money is the 
Pedal Power disabled bikes scheme.

Outdoor water-play facilities can only be used for a limited amount of time each year. 
Whereas bikes available for all abilities provide a benefit to the whole community all year 
round – the Pedal Power project fits the bill, allowing disabled youngsters and adults the 
same freedom as others using their bikes in this park.


